
 

 
 
 
 

January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

I am writing to you to remind you about our safeguarding app ‘IMABI inspire’.  IMABI is an 

APP that supports students with their well-being. 

The APP has verified guides on many with topic issues to support students with mental 

health, exam anxiety etc, along with offering a function where students can report concerns to 

the school’s safeguarding team should they wish. It also signposts students’ national charities 

such as Childline for advice and support. This is a first of a kind App in the UK to have all 

these features in one place, and we are immensely proud to be the pilot school in helping 

shape the App.  

Downloading the App is easy; it is available on the Google Play and App Store. Students can 

use their school username and password to sign in. (The App has been through a robust 

GDPR process). Downloading the App is optional and student choice. However, we feel it 

would benefit students greatly if they had access to where to get help if they felt they needed 

it, all in one place, so would like to ask you to encourage them to download it.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Louise Rea-Palmer  

Assistant Headteacher/Designated Safeguarding Lead 
  

 

 

 

 

 

  


